
Perth Elks Lodge # 362 

May 2024 Newsletter 
 

1. Sale of 100 Squares Fundraiser 
     Now we have 15 squares left. Make sure that you can view the “Electronic Version”, where you will 
be able to see what squares are left. Herrick Hansen adds the names as people buy them. Go to 
“Home” on our website, perthelkslodge.ca. 

 

2. Calendar of Events for May and June 
     Executive Meeting:   May 1 at 5 PM                         June 5 at 5 PM 
     Potluck Dinner:         May 3 at 5:30 PM                    June 7 at 5 PM 
     Lodge Meeting:         May 9 at 6 PM                         June 13 at 6 PM 
       

3. May and June Fundraiser 
     Our Lodge will be selling tickets for a Gas Barbeque with a new Gas Tank full of gas for Father’s 
Day. The Barbeque was very generously donated by Perth-Andover Building Supplies (Castle).   
     Proceeds from this Fundraiser will go toward the building of a new Wheelchair Ramp that will be 
at the front door of our building.  
     Tickets will be one for $2.00 or 3 for $5.00. The Draw will be on June 14. 

 

4. At the Lodge Meeting on May 9, we will Elect officers for the coming year 
     At the Lodge meeting on May 9, we will elect and install the officers for the coming year. Why don’t 
you plan to be at that meeting and participate in this important event? The Slate of officers to be 
presented to the meeting is: 
         Exalted Ruler: Alan Young                            Immediate Past: Leslie Smith 
         Lecturing Knight: Anthony Davidson          Loyal Knight: Paul Kinney 
         Leading Knight: Jamie Dooling                    Secretary: Jed Lockyer 
        Treasurer: Gary Grant                                   Esquire: Jim Hatheway 
        Inner Guard: Ron Dube                                 Chaplain: Ron Gaunce 
Remember, there will be further nominations from the floor. 

      

5. Students who will graduate this June are Eligible for the J. Carmen Bliss Memorial Bursary 
      Elks Members with children or grandchildren who are graduating from High School this year should 
pass their names on to Gary Grant or John Larsen, as they are eligible for the J. Carmen Bliss Memorial 
Bursary. 

 

6. The next Dinner will be on Saturday, May 18 at 6 PM 
     We will be having a dinner on May 18. The menu is a Roasted Stuffed Loin of Pork with Gravy, 
Mashed Potatoes, Vegetables, Rolls and Dessert. $20.00 per person. 

 

  7   Perth Elks Members Visit Woodstock Elks Lodge on April 11 
     Instead of holding our regular meeting on April 11, thirteen Perth Elks Members drove to Woodstock 
Elks Lodge and attended their meeting. At that meeting, the Grand Exalted Ruler, Don Gillis, Initiated 13 
new members into their Lodge. 
 

7. Ron Dube was elected President of the NB Elks Association AGM on May 13 at Moncton Elks # 229 
Ron was elected Provincial President, Jonny Gagnon, Immediate Past President,  Jed Lockyer, 2nd 
Vice and Ron Gaunce, Chaplain. 
 
Fraternally yours, 

 


